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Monday, 12 December 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 13 Mock Examinations  

I am writing to update you with information regarding the forthcoming mock examinations for Year 

13 which are due to take place between Monday 9 January and Friday 20 January 2023. 

These assessments are an ideal opportunity for students to experience the preparation, organisation 

and expectations required for A Level examinations taken in the summer. Consequently, the 

assessments are run under the same regulations used during the A Level examinations. This means 

that behaviour should be exemplary, and all exam conditions must be adhered to.  

Students will attend school as usual.  We have included a timetable for your information. If they are 

not in an exam, then they will be expected to attend their scheduled lessons. 

Please note the exams that are scheduled for P4 may finish past 3:00pm.   

We wish you child the best of luck for these exams.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Deane 

Assistant Principal of Raising Standards 
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